
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

JOINT MEETING CHARTIERS/CANTON TOWNSHIP 

ROUTE 18 SANITARY SEWER AGREEMENT 

Monday, March 26, 2018 

2:00 p.m. 

 

A special meeting was called at 2:00 p.m. Monday March 26, 2018 to discuss the Route 18 

Sanitary Sewer Agreement. 

ATTENDANCE: 

This meeting was attended by Chartiers Township Supervisors: Glenn Alterio, Gary Friend and 

John M. Marcischak; Solicitor: James Liekar and Township Manager: Jodi L. Noble.   

From Canton Township were Supervisors: John Sheppard, Tom Bodnovich and Robert Franks, 

Township Solicitor Dennis Makel and Township Manager Secretary/Treasurer: Stephanie Petit. 

Mrs. Noble presented the Chartiers Township’s position that the intergovernmental agreement 

regarding the Route 18 Sewer Project be revised to reflect the debt retirement structure from the 

2016 Bond Refinancing.  

 

The Board members discussed the existing and proposed agreements and evaluated the need for 

a revised agreement.   

 

Mr. Makel agreed to prepare a draft revised agreement and submit it to Mr. Liekar and Chartiers 

Township for review.  

 

Upon reaching a mutually agreeable Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement, each 

municipality will take action on the same.  

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

The meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m. 

                                                                                 ______________________________ 

                                                                                 John M. Marcischak 

                                                                                 Secretary 

 

 

 

  


